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Tēnā koe  
 
Request for Information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 4 August 2023 requesting the following information: 
 
1. Could you please advise (in the 2022/23 year) how much Council has paid 

to Iwi as part of all consultation processes? 

The Kāpiti Coast District Council (the Council) has a long-standing formal 
partnership known as Te Whakaminenga o Kāpiti, with the three mana whenua 
on the Kāpiti Coast, Ātiawa ki Whakarongotai, Ngāti Toa Rangatira and Ngāti 
Raukawa ki te Tonga through Ngā Hapu o Ōtaki.  This partnership guides the 
Council relationship with iwi.  

Te Whakaminenga o Kāpiti Work Plan has an annual budget to support Council 
consultation and engagement with iwi, and to support the delivery of the annual 
Te Whakaminenga o Kapiti Work Programme.  

Table One below provides details of the Te Whakaminenga o Kāpiti 2022/23 
Work Plan expenditure where the expenditure related specifically to supporting 
Council consultation and engagement with iwi.  

Table One:  Te Whakaminenga o Kāpiti Expenditure Area 2022/23  

(Represents 1% of Council’s operating expenditure for the year.) 

 

Iwi Capacity Contracts  308,599.00  

District Plan Consultation  231,552.84  

Iwi - Consents Process  135,334.64  

Iwi - Consultation Contractors  350,152.73  

Total  1025639.01 
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2. And also, how much Council has spent on cultural training for staff 

The Council has spent $28,512.00 on cultural training for the 2022/23 financial 
year. 

3. Also provide details of all other payments that have been paid to Iwi 

including Koha. 

The Council has paid $2,800.00 in Koha during the 2022/23 financial year. The 
Council has also paid $144,000 to iwi or Council mana whenua representatives 
for appointments to governance roles during the same period.  

 
Nāku iti nei 
 
 
 
 
Hara Adams 
Group Manager, Iwi Partnerships 
Kaiwhakahaere Hononga a Iwi 




